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 We had Teeples IGA donate 2 boxes of plastic bags to the Transportation Department to 

help put the food in when handing it out.  Almost all homes get more than 1 lunch so when the 

driver’s have to hand out a bag of food and a back pack lunch bag they can put them in 1 plastic 

bag and this helps the 1 person to carry all their food back to their homes at one time 

otherwise the driver’s will carry the food back to the home as well if the student or parent 

picking up the food does not have help we also have staff that bring their extra bags from 

home. 

 

 Lola Wippert and Lisa Bullcalf made 100 face masks to hand out to the elderly on the 

buses some of the people raising kids are grandparents so this helps them when coming to the 

bus the get the food for their students and they were very appreciative for the masks so Thank 

you to these 2 individuals. 

 

 We been running 9 buses and vehicles to help get the food delivered on a daily basis 

some of the driver’s are here most of the time and some show up for a few days then don’t 

show up until later in the month or the next month but we always seem to have enough to help 

deliver the food even if we are splitting a route or 2 to get the food out this is our main concern 

during this time. 

 

 We got rid of the rest of the surplus that was advertised for this year.  Mostly everybody 

picked up what they wanted and took it out of the our yard we are slowly getting it cleaned up 

little at time.   

  

 We one of our buses to Greatfalls Pacific Steele and Recycling to get it crushed for the 

DEQ bus project grant that we was awarded last month.  This was one of the specifications. 

 

 This concludes our report for the month. 

 

  


